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Cape Jervis and Kangaroo 
Island Ports Upgrade 
Project Update 

Major works to upgrade the port infrastructure at Cape Jervis and Penneshaw are well 
underway. This update provides an overview of ongoing and upcoming works at both 
locations.  

Penneshaw piling update  
Initial piling works at Penneshaw, are scheduled to commence from Tuesday 3 September 2024 for 
approximately two weeks, weather permitting.  

Works will be undertaken during the day, between the hours of 7am and 6pm utilising purpose-built 
barges on the water. Ferry services will be maintained throughout these works. 

We are utilising a ‘bored’ piling method, enabling piles to be installed directly into pre-bored holes. This 
type of piling produces significantly less noise compared to driven piles, minimising noise and vibration 
levels to the community and local environment. More information about piling can be found in the 
Frequently Asked Questions at www.dit.sa.gov.au/KIPorts  

We will provide you with advance notification before the next round of piling works commence. 

For more information on the Cape Jervis and Kangaroo Island Ports Upgrade, please:  

• Email DIT.KangarooIsland@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880 

Additional works at Cape Jervis  
There will be increased activity around the Cape Jervis port precinct as the SeaLink managed works 
commence. The SeaLink works include upgrades to the vehicle loading area and loading ramps, and the 
ferry maintenance berth adjacent the terminal.  

To accommodate these works there will be changes to existing traffic and pedestrian movements, some 
temporary restrictions to existing parking areas, and an increase in construction vehicle movements. To 
keep everyone safe, please take care when moving around the car parks, and follow the directions of on-
site workers and signage. 

We appreciate that works within the port precincts at Cape Jervis and Penneshaw have an impact on the 
community and ferry users and we would like to thank you for your patience and understanding while 
these critical works are undertaken.  
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More information on additional works at the Penneshaw port precinct will be made available later this 
year.   

For more information about SeaLink’s works please:  

• Visit the Sealink website sealink.com.au/kifs  

• Email KIFS@sealink.com.au  

  

 

 

mailto:KIFS@sealink.com.au

